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Nikkei has redesigned “Nikkei Indexes” website 

 

Nikkei Inc. redesigned its official index website “Nikkei Indexes” on September 25 (JST). The new 

design enhances the noticeability of the list of our selected indexes, including the Nikkei Stock 

Average (Nikkei 225), as well as news and releases on the renewed top page. Additionally, the 

updated website offers improved accessibility to the information you need by aligning the menu 

bar on the left side on every page. We have also expanded the mobile-friendly display for 

smartphone users. 

(1) Changes in layout 

We gave the website a new twist for a better understanding to the Nikkei indexes, aligning the 

image of the Nikkei Online Edition. On the top page, you will find abundant information about 

newly developed indexes, indexes attracting increasing attention and other notable themes in 

addition to the Nikkei 225. 

 

To login our subscription mail and data service, the “Premium Data Package”, please click the 

“For Subscribers” link located at the bottom of the menu bar on the left side of the webpage. 



(2) Better accessibility from mobile devices 

As the number of users access our website through mobile devices such as smartphones is 

increasing, we have expanded the mobile-friendly display to all pages, whereas only the top page 

was supported previously. This enhancement allows you to choose the display option that suits 

your device environment, whether it be the PC display at the office or the mobile display when 

you are on the go. 

  

 



(3) Enriched explanation for licensing agreements 

The business usage of Nikkei indexes requires approval from Nikkei. Examples of such usage are 

shown with illustrations: displaying Nikkei indexes on websites and mobile apps, incorporating 

Nikkei indexes into investment trusts and derivative financial products, and utilizing Nikkei 

indexes for automatic market analysis by asset managers. Inquiry form is available on our 

website along with a FAQ section. We have also provided laconic summaries of the information 

necessary to understand before contacting us. Furthermore, we have made the procedure more 

user-friendly. 

The URL of the “Nikkei Indexes” (http://indexes.nikkei.co.jp/en/) does not change after the 

redesign. 
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